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Reminders 

 

●​ Arriving after 8:15 AM? Remember to 

check in at the office  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Wednesday Oct. 18th: Half Day 11:25 

dismissal  

 

 

A Note From Wings Afterschool 

Programing  

 

We have asked our Wildcats and now 
Wings wants to hear from YOU! Please click 

on the link below called "TVES Wings 
Family Survey" and fill out as much 

information as you can so we can continue 
to offer programming that students and 

families will enjoy! 
 

Handbook Updates 

 

●​ No hats and hoods may be worn in 
school, unless the teacher puts into 
place special accommodations. 

●​ Gum is not allowed in school, unless a 
special accommodation has been put in 
place by the teacher. 

 

 

 

      A Message From Nurse Lisa 

 

There is a link for free Covid-19 test kits below.  

 

 

Dear Families, 

This week I am sharing the link for Vermont 

211. Vermont 211 is a site that contains links for 

many resources that may be available including 

heating fuel, housing, public assistance, food, 

etc. Please don't hesitate to call me with any 

questions about Vermont 211 and/or if I can be 

of further assistance with resources. Please 

review the Vermont 211 link below.  

 

 

 
 

 

This Week's Shining Stars 

Nick Rosso 
Evan Metcalfe 

Simon Fairbanks 
Sam Adams 
Celia Baxter 

Aubrey Carcich 
Chase Twitchell 

 
 
 

Links this Week  

TVES Wings Family Survey 
https://vermont211.org/ 

https://www.covid.gov/tests 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/WQMU8jXS95D4CPC99
https://vermont211.org/
https://www.covid.gov/tests


 

The 2023 Big Cabbage Head Challenge 
This past April Mrs. Paige gave the present 4th graders a cabbage seedling. The 

challenge was to plant and tend to the cabbage until the beginning of fourth grade.  Below are 
the 4 students who shared their cabbage growing success.  
 

  Mia’s Cabbage Evan’s Cabbage 

Chase’s Cabbage 

 
Congratulations to Noah Moore for being crowned the 2023 Big Cabbage Head! 


